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March 30, 2022 
 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
 
On March 29, 2022, we submitted the initial notice for the for the CMG Mortgage Inc. data breach incident. 
 
Please delete the attachments to the previous submission and accept this new submission in its place.  
 
Please confirm receipt by emailing rsabett@cooley.com 
 
Thank you for your time and attention to this matter. 
 
 
Best regards, 
  

 
 
Randy V. Sabett 
 
Enlc. 


